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POWER SUPPLIES SHIPPED WITH AMPLIFIER PRODUCTS

This document addresses differences between the artwork of the affected products and their relation 
to the power supply provided with each unit.

ISSUE OVERVIEW
The power requirements for the power supply units (PSU), which are shipped with a wide range of 
our amplifiers, have recently been updated. The PSU that is currently shipped with these products 
(CTI #25-2062BT 30V) is an approved replacement for these amplifiers.

This PSU covers the following list of amplifiers and includes the FRDA, BIDA lines (and the older 
RMDA 86A model) that are currently being sold and/or have been sold within the past 4-5 years.

For any further concerns, please contact our technical support at techsupport@blondertongue.com.

AMPLIFIERS

MODELS STOCK # ISSUED ON

RMDA 5200 Series (86A) 5200 January 25, 2024

BIDA 5800 Series (100A, 86A, 75A, and 55A) 5800 January 25, 2024

BIDA 5900 Series (100B and 86B) 5900 January 25, 2024

FRDA 7400 Series (S4A) 7400 January 25, 2024


